
  Timely Warning  

Crime Bulletin 
 

-Residential Hot Prowl Burglary- 
 

“This Timely Warning Bulletin is being issued in compliance with the Jeanne Clery Act. 
The purpose is to provide preventative information to the campus community to aid members from 

becoming the victim of a crime.”  

 

 

 

Incident: Burglary 

Location: 5584 Hardy Ave (Hardy Ave Apartments, non-campus owned property) 

Date/Time:  02/12/2018, 2220-2245 hours 

Warning issued:  

 

Summary:  An unknown suspect entered two apartments through unlocked 
windows.  The suspect ran from the location after opening the door to one of the 
interior rooms and encountered a victim.  No weapons were used or seen and the 
suspect fled on foot in and unknown direction.  The loss was a cell phone and an 
iPad.   

Suspect:  Witnesses described the suspect to police as a Black male adult, 30-40 
years of age, 5’05”, about 160 pounds, bald, dark zippered hoodie, and jeans.   

San Diego Police Department is investigating this incident.  Case #18005036 
and Case #18005035. 

Prevention Tips: The University Police Department offers the following basic 
safety precautions to all members of the community: Be aware of your 
surroundings, keep windows and doors secured, avoid distractions and report 
suspicious activity to the police by dialing 9-1-1. 

Information and Questions:  Anyone with information or questions should contact 
the San Diego Police Department at (619) 531-2000, San Diego State University 
Police Department at (619) 594-1991 or by calling Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-
8477.   

 
 

 


